
Board Proposes First-Notice Amendments to Multi-Pollutant Standard  
 
On October 19, 2017, the Board accepted for hearing the Illinois Environmental Protection 
Agency’s rulemaking proposal to amend the Multi-Pollutant Standard (MPS).  The Board also 
proposed the rule amendments for first notice without commenting on their substance.  The 
MPS applies to specific coal-fired electrical generating units in central and southern Illinois.  In 
its opinion and order, the Board also denied IEPA’s motion for expedited review of the 
proposal.  The Board will hold public hearings and receive public comment on the proposed rule 
amendments.  This rulemaking is captioned Amendments to 35 Ill. Adm. Code 225.233, Multi-
Pollutant Standard (MPS), docket R18-20.  Here are links to the Board’s opinion and order and 
the Board’s addendum.  For more information, please contact Marie Tipsord (312-814-4925; 
marie.tipsord@illinois.gov) or Mark Powell (312-814-6887; mark.powell@illinois.gov).        
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